
No War We Want Peace 

Preamble: 

Arranged an Awareness programme on “No War We Want Peace” on  9th August  2025.    

Participants: 
 80 Students of Chemistry and Botany. 
 

Description of the Programme: 
 On the occasion of Hiroshima and Nagasaki Day, the Department of Chemistry organized an 

awareness programme aimed at promoting peace and educating students about the devastating impacts 

of nuclear warfare. The programme began with the screening of informative and thought-provoking 

videos that highlighted the historical events of August 6 and 9, 1945, and their lasting consequences on 

humanity and the environment. 

 

 Following the video presentations, an interactive quiz session was conducted to assess and enhance 

participants’ understanding of the topic. The questions encouraged critical thinking and active 

participation, creating a lively and engaging learning environment. The event served not only as a 

reminder of the tragic past but also as an appeal to work towards a peaceful and war-free future. 

 

         
 

 

 


